
Year 1 news  27th September 2019 

Year 1 – Green, Purple and Orange 

We have started to settle into life in Year 1 and are currently doing more formal 

learning sessions across English, Maths and Quest. Although it has taken some 

getting used to, the children are taking on the challenge like STARS. 

 

In English the children are learning the story of the Three Little Pigs. We have put 

actions to the story and created a story map to help us remember it. We have taken 

out the big bad wolf and replaced him with an equally formidable animal, like a 

lion, bear or fox.  

 

In Maths we are looking at Place Value. The 

children have been working out what one more 

than and one less than a number is and 

recognising and ordering numbers both 

sequentially and non-sequentially from smallest 

to largest and vice versa. Over the next few 

weeks we will progress onto order numbers and 

finding one more and one less.  

 

In Science we have started to identify and describe 

materials, such as metal, wood and plastic. We are 

looking at what objects are made of and why a type of 

material is more suitable for that job. 

In History and Geography, we have looked at why castles 

were built and where different castles are located in 

England. 

 

The Reading Café was a huge success and we would like to thank all of the parents 

that came. If you weren’t able to come then don’t worry, we will be having another 

throughout the year. If you would like to volunteer your time to read with the 

children please contact the Admin Team. 


